

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are planning to run a dance afterschool club in the new year. The club will run on a Monday evening until 4.15pm starting Monday 13th January.

Children will be learning a routine which they will perform at The South Tyneside Dance Festival in the Summer along with other schools in the area. Please do not accept a place in this club if your child will be unable to take part in this show.

Please note we only have a limited number of places available in this club. If you would like your child to take part, please complete the form below and return to school by Wednesday 18th December.

If your child is allocated a place you will receive a confirmation letter. Any child not allocated a place will automatically be put onto a reserve list and should any places become available in the future you will be notified accordingly.

Mrs A Willis	a a	\$1)
Head Teacher	¥f	
	£ 2	*
I would like my child to be consid	ered for a place in the dar	ce afterschool club.
Childs Name		•
Childs Name		·